## Hope for Southall Street Homeless

Registered Charity No. 1164674
St Anselm's Rectory, the Green Southall, Middx UB2 4BE

Kulcha Express 80 SouthRoad Southall Middx UB1 1RD



18 July 2022

Dear Manager and Staff of Kulcha Express

On behalf of Hope for Southall Street Homeless (HSSH), I write to thank you for your commitment in providing over 20 meals each week to the people whom the HSSH Staff are supporting

In the past 2 years, yourself and your staff offered this support at a difficult time when many individuals being supported were transferred to hotels across London to help manage the pandemic. It was especially important for the guests then to receive food that not only nourishes them but also gives them a sense of well-being and being connected to Southall. Your donations of food now are providing them with the most fundamental resource for their well-being while they remain homeless.

As you already know, HSSH cannot offer accommodation at the moment. This emphasizes the benefit of food and nutrition and that underlines how generous your donations are.

At HSSH, we do not take your kindness for granted; each occasion that you give is a wonderful contribution to the lives of the people we are working to support in difficult times.

With every good wish

John Munghy

John Murphy

Secretary,

Hope for Southall Street Homeless